
COMMUNITY GARDEN & ART
PROJECT WORKING BEE!!!
 SAT 23RD & SUN 24TH MARCH
10AM MEET AT THE TENNIS
COURT/COMMUNITY GARDEN

THE BASSY
NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2024

WELCOME!
A big welcome to al l  our new

residents at  325 Nepean Hwy,
Frankston and everyone to

Autumn 2024!!  We hope you’ve
been making use of the

awesome location whilst  the sun
is out and going to the beach
which is  l iterally across the

road! Get your Vitamin D before
another Melbourne winter

comes just around the corner.
Frankston is  a supportive and
active community and within

the apartments neighbours have
become famil iar  with each other

which is  encouraging a good
cohesion of community l iving.  

Working
Bee!!!

 The old tennis court has been given some tender loving care by a
number of residents who have contributed to growing vegetables and

plants in food boxes and have started painting murals.  I f  you would
like to get involved,  please contact Ange who l ives onsite and

init iated this as part of  her food sustainabil ity community work.
Please DO NOT remove any plants without consulting this with

community.  The plan is  to create a beautiful  open green space for
residents to sit  and engage with others and a collective effort  to grow

and access organic food,  possibly with excess produce going to the
“Wildpath” church food outreach on Wednesdays.  

COMMUNITY GARDEN



325 Nepean wil l  be having a
‘Community Garden and Art
Project Working Bee ’  on
Saturday 23rd and Sunday the
24th of March.  A couple of
artists fresh out of  Uni  who
have previously created
murals have volunteered to
help with the garden mural  on
the tennis court.  Residents,
owners and fr iends are invited
to congregate near the tennis
court quietly at  10am on
Saturday the 23rd of March (or
any t ime!)  to get involved with
painting or planting!  

COMMUNITY GARDEN &
ART PROJECT
WORKING BEE 

THE BASSY AUTUMN 2024

The new lobby blackboard
opposite the mailboxes was
installed to incorporate more of
a community spir it  and be
helpful  in communicating
community events.  Feel  free to
stick local  news or event articles
you may feel  are interesting to
read when collecting the mail .  

COMMUNITY BLACKBOARD

Please ensure you don’t  leave
rubbish outside of your
apartment out of  respect for
your neighbours.  If  you have
mobil ity issues which prevent
you from accessing the main
bins,  please let  someone in
the apartments know so you
can have some assistance.

If  you have ideas,  you’d l ike to see
come into fruit ion or would l ike to
communicate any concerns,  there
are a number of ways to get heard;
 

Your landlord or Realestate
Onsite Grounds Manager:  Brett  
Turnbull  and Cook Body
Corporate Management 
Instagram Page:   
ambassador_frankston
Onsite resident Tennis Court
Community Garden Project
Manager -  Angela
The 325 Nepean Hwy website
contact page:
www.ambassadorfrankston@wee
bly.com

RUBBISH

CONTACTS

http://www.ambassadorfrankston@weebly.com/
http://www.ambassadorfrankston@weebly.com/

